
I stand against Tyson and all the Big Meat producers. 
 
Their massive plants come with horrible environmental consequences, along with the consequences to the 
humans who work there or live nearby. 
My poor mother worked for several years in NW Arkansas at a Tyson chicken plant. It was one of the only job 
opportunities in the area, and they needed health insurance.  She became disabled from an accident at the 
plant, like MANY others.  And the stories she told of the conditions were terrible; it's not a job that ANYONE 
would want for a family member or neighbor. 

Please encourage people to stand up against this bill, or at least allow local citizens to make the final decision 
about whether it's built or not.  The devaluation of land and property is another issue that people need to think 
about.  I would not want to live near a plant and suspect property values plummet where they are built. 

Thanks for your efforts on behalf of common sense legislation against corporate greed. 
 
 
Alisa Branham 
Lawrence, KS (Douglas County) 

 


